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Leading anti-slavery group leaders issue
solidarity statement on racial violence and
justice in the US

Slavery still exists because its root causes still exist: racism and white supremacy, poverty and
prejudice, and all forms of discrimination and exploitation.

WASHINGTON, DC, UNITED STATES, June 4, 2020 /EINPresswire.com/ -- On behalf of Free the
Slaves, we stand in solidarity with the growing global outcry against racial violence and for racial
justice in the United States.

Free the Slaves is appalled by the ongoing systemic injustices directed at Black people and other
people of color in the United States. Though the protests we have seen in recent weeks are
powerful responses to the vigilante killing of Ahmaud Arbery and the police killings of Breonna
Taylor and George Floyd, these are just the latest, and most visible, manifestations of
longstanding anti-Black violence, racist policing, and institutionalized white supremacy - all of
which are legacies of slavery in the United States.

Since its founding in 2000, Free the Slaves has been a leader in the fight to eradicate all forms of
modern slavery throughout the globe. This work necessarily involves a shared commitment to
dismantling slavery’s root causes, which include racism and white supremacy, poverty and
prejudice, and all forms of discrimination and exploitation that both perpetuate slavery and
persist after its abolition.

As a human rights organization, we understand the urgent need for brave and intentional moral
leadership in this moment. We also understand that freedom work is a long-term struggle. It
always has been and always will be. As we continue to stand for the values of social justice, equal
rights, and human dignity, we will work in solidarity with other individuals and institutions of
conscience to move freedom forward in the United States and everywhere in the world.

And that can only happen if we demand - clearly and emphatically - that Black Lives Matter.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/518661679

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors
try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something
we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,
Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable
in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2020 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.


http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/2863069
https://www.facebook.com/FreetheSlaves
https://twitter.com/FreetheSlaves
https://www.linkedin.com/company/free-the-slaves
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/518661679
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

